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Northwood Broom Academy
ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Keelings Road, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 6QA
 Telephone: 01782 234379 Email: northwoodbroom@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Safeguarding Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal: Mrs S Carrigan

Our Ref: JS, SS
21st May, 2018
Dear Parents / Carers
In preparation for the transition of our year two children to Grove, we are very excited to inform you about our Harry Potter Launch Day.  On the 4th June, we will be taking the children to Hamilton Academy for a day of Harry Potter fun!   Children are invited to come to school dressed in the Harry Potter theme and should arrive at Northwood Broom, as usual, at 8.50 a.m where they will be registered.   Staff will escort the children to Hamilton.   This will be a fantastic day with opportunities to meet new friends that could be in their new classes next year.  The day will include a mix of activities with a focus on team building and will give children the opportunity to show off their creative skills.  
We will be providing the children with a packed lunch and your child should be collected at the normal time from Northwood Broom.
Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Thursday, 24th May.
Thank you for your continued support
Miss Simpson and Miss Stubbs
Name of child……………………………………………………………………………..   Class…………………………………………………..
I confirm that my child can attend Hamilton Academy on 4th June, 2018
Signed…………………………………………….Parent/Carer     Date………………………………………..

[image: image3.png]


[image: image4.png]


[image: image5.png]



[image: image7.png]




[image: image6.jpg]


[image: image7.png]